
This Information is for Awareness Only - There is No 
Impact to the Current EVV Program or Providers at this 
Time 
 
HHSC is committed to the successful expansion of Electronic Visit Verification 
(EVV) to include the additional programs required by the 21st Century Cures 
Act. 
 
As part of preparing for this expansion, HHSC and TMHP are evaluating 
potentially increasing the EVV vendor pool to provide new and current 
providers a choice in selecting an EVV vendor when the additional programs 
are added. 
 
If new EVV vendors are selected, it is anticipated that their services will be 
available Fall 2019. HHSC and TMHP will provide updates as new information 
is available. Providers with questions can contact TMHP at EVV@tmhp.com. 
 

mailto:EVV@tmhp.com

